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In 2019 Canada and the United States were brought together as a single North
American Region. As a new regional coordinator I  spent much of this  year
learning and planning. This included recruiting national correspondents from
both Canada and the US and establishing a biannual newsletter to members.
In addition, I managed dissemination and communication for the 2020 Young
Members Grant,  co-coordinated the registration process for  the 2020 CECA
General Assembly, and reviewed English translations for the CECA website.

In the coming year I look forward to partnering with North American National
Correspondents to better connect our members with the global CECA network.
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